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Lewiston-Auburn Detachment — Marine Corps League

Alice M, Reny, Adjutant-Paymester

188 Third Street
Auvburn, Maine

September 14, 1947

Mayor Louis P, Gagne
City of Lewiston
Maine
Dear Mayor Gagne:

The Lewiston-Auburn Detachment of the Marine
Corps League wishes to thank you for the free use of the
Lewiston City Hall during our recent State Convention,

If, in the future, we can be of assistance
to you, we shall be happy to oblige.

Thanks again, and

"Semper Fidelis"

LEWI STON-AUBURN DETACHMENT

CQ£;£/L£> ;k%? 212>p44y

Adjutant-Paymaster
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